
 

 

Part Change Notification Number: 

TGEANA_PCN_00018 

Date: 22nd September 2020 

Parts Affected: 

Old Manufacturer P/N Old Digi-key P/N 

TGX-150-150-0.5-0 1168-1351-ND 

TGX-320-320-0.5-0 1168-1352-ND 

TGX-150-150-1.0-0 1168-1353-ND 

TGX-320-320-1.0-0 1168-1354-ND 

TGX-150-150-2.0-0 1168-1355-ND 

TGX-320-320-2.0-0 1168-1356-ND 

TGX-150-150-1.5 1168-2175-ND 

TGX-100-100-0.5-0 TGX-100-100-0.5-0-ND 

TGX-100-100-1.0-0 TGX-100-100-1.0-0-ND 

TGX-100-100-2.0-0 TGX-100-100-2.0-0-ND 

TGX-103-50-0.5 TGX-103-50-0.5-ND 

TGX-300-300-0.5-0 TGX-300-300-0.5-0-ND 

TGX-300-300-1.0-0 TGX-300-300-1.0-0-ND 

TGX-300-300-2.0-0 TGX-300-300-2.0-0-ND 

TGX-320-320-3 TGX-320-320-3-ND 

TGX-74-18-0.5 TGX-74-18-0.5-ND 

 

Reason: TGX silicone thermal pad is being removed from its EOL period. 

Description: 

Due to customer feedback, T-Global have decided to prolong the life of TGX, TG2030, TG4040 and TG6050 and 

will be supporting these products once again through our distributor Digi-Key Electronics. However, we still 

encourage customers to sample and approve newer materials wherever possible. 

Please note that in conjunction with this change, these products are being renamed. The material TGX will 

become TG-A126X. Further details of this change may be found here: 

https://www.tglobaltechnology.com/2020/07/17/notification-material-part-numbers-change/ 

 

Should you require more details or wish to discuss this please do not hesitate to contact us at 

sales@tglobaltechnology.com. 

Start date: Effective immediately (22nd September 2020)  

 

 

Approved By: Duncan Bell, General Manager 
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